
Update from the 

SCCMHA Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

(DEI) Workgroup: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Members of the SCCMHA DEI Workgroup are, L-R, Valerie Toney, Charlotte Fondren, Erin Nostrandt, 

Monique Taylor-Whitson, Kristie Wolbert, Ernie Ahmad, Sandra Lindsey, Sedarah McCray, 
Jennifer Rieck-Martin, Julie Bitterman, Tim Ninemire, Jennifer Hunt, Melissa Gutzwiller & Fred Stahl. 

 

Reminder: What is DEI? 
 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) is about acknowledging and supporting the differences between 

individuals, groups, systems and institutions and the people who operate within them. 

 

What our SCCMHA Board Chair is Saying 
 

“The SCCMHA Board of Directors supports wholeheartedly the agency plan for 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) with an expectation it will become 

embedded into our organization and network culture. We support the SCCMHA 

DEI Workgroup as it works toward accomplishing the goals specified in the Plan 

for systemic expectations and practice change to diversifying the composition of 

the workforce at every level and providing for culturally informed, sensitive, and 

competent service delivery to consumers and their families. As human beings, 

we live a more robust and best life when everyone is treated with compassion 

and valued; therefore, codification of DEI into the policies and practices of 

SCCMHA is fully supported by the Board of Directors.” Tracey L. Raquepaw 



Our Recent Accomplishments 
1. We completed our Organizational DEI Assessment Report.  Click on image below to view report. 

2. We finalized our Three-Year DEI Plan. 

https://www.sccmha.org/userfiles/filemanager/35869/


 

3. SCCMHA Staff Leaders and Supervisors participated in Introduction to DEI Training.  



 
Photos from DEI training sessions 
at the end of 2022. 
 

What’s Next? 
 

In the first quarter of 2023, we will 

be holding training on how to 

facilitate conversations about DEI.  

 

Contact DEI Workgroup members with questions and comments. 


